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All of us at Jimenez Family Farm wish you a very Happy Holiday 
Season! 
 
We hope to be part of your holiday planning with our delicious array of 
farm made products.   
 
Our pie of the month for December is "Apple Cranberry Walnut 
Crisp Pie."  Wait until you try our tempting and beautiful pie made 
with sweet-tart Granny Smith apples and tasty cranberries, then topped 
off with a brown sugar oatmeal and walnut butter crumble!  Don't miss 
this one, available now through out the month of December. 
 
Don't forget our fairly famous quiches for your buffets, parties and 
brunches.  They can be frozen to use anytime unexpected guests arrive. 
 
Our jams make great additions to gift baskets or as gifts by themselves. 
 
Visit our all new website for up to date information on products and 
farmers market locations. 
 
Happy Holidays! Let us make your holiday brighter! 

 
Marcie 


